


Again, we thank your Department for taking action in addressing transparency concerns, 

and we thank you for bringing attention to the national security risk that pension investment in 

Chinese companies presents. We believe an amendment to the proposed rule would safeguard 

American pensioners and shed light on cruel human rights abuses by Chinese companies.  

 

    Sincerely,  
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